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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to hear that you are seeking public
comment on proposed regulations concerning Forex trading.

I believe that the change of the leverage from 10 to 1 will protect all customer’s benefit ,so I support the
proposed leverage reduction.

Your sincerely,

Xiaobin Zhang

My identification number RIN 3038-AC61
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